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16 May 2022 
 
AASHE 
2401 Walnut Street 
Suite 102 
Philadelphia, PA 19103 
 
Dear STARS Steering Committee, 
 
The University of Houston Downtown is working to make significant strides in addressing campus 
sustainability and we appreciate the value that the STARS tool will bring to our efforts. Our vision 
is to be a premier city university engaging every student in high-impact educational experiences 
and ensuring that students graduate with 21st century skills. Here at UHD, we are confident that 
sustainability is one of those 21st century skills. 
 
UHD is pleased to submit its first official STARS report. I believe that it is an accurate barometer 
of UHD’s present sustainability-related initiatives and reflects our commitment to sustainability 
overall. It also serves as a valuable reminder of the work that lies ahead of us and the 
opportunities for increased engagement as we strive to better serve our community. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Akif Uzman, Ph.D. 
Interim Provost and Senior Vice President for Academic & Student Affairs 

One Main Street, Suite S-950 
Houston, Texas 77002-1001 
(713) 221-8003 
FAX: (713) 221-8922 
www.uhd.edu 
 


